
 

 

 July 31, 2024  

 

 

 Beginning Wednesday, July 31, 2024, at 9:00 a.m., Abbott Drive between Gallup 

Drive and Carter Boulevard will have various lane restrictions for street panel 

replacement by Spencer Management and will be in effect for three (3) months. 

 

 

If you have any comments or questions, please contact Scott Musgrove with the Traffic 

Engineering Division, (402) 444-5254. 

 

 
Please click or scan the QR code with your mobile device to view an interactive map showing current road 
closures and lane restrictions in the City of Omaha. 
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